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Section 1: About the proposal 
 

Title of Proposal 

Procurement Strategy and Sustainable Procurement Policy 2020/2021 
  

 

Intended outcome of proposal 

The Council has a statutory requirement to update and publish both its 
Procurement Strategy and its Sustainable Procurement Policy on an annual 
basis following the key changes introduced by the Procurement Reform 
(Scotland) Art 2014 and the Procurement (Scotland) Regulations 2016. 
The Council also has a requirement to consult with key stakeholder groups for 
both of these documents. This gives the Council the opportunity to raise 
awareness, attain buy-in, inform the contents of the documents and further 
develop engagement with key stakeholder groups. 

 

Description of proposal 

 
The Argyll and Bute Council Procurement Strategy 2020/21 will set out a 
framework which is designed to enable the Council to continue on its journey 
of change and innovation through: 







 


